
 
February 2023 

Dear parent/carer of … 

We are writing to inform your child has been invited to attend GCSE Biology revision day over the 

February half term at Cardinal Newman Catholic School. These sessions are being delivered by an 

external revision company; Pet Xi. 

Students in Year 11 benefitted from sessions by Pet Xi last year in preparation for their GCSE Biology 

exams, and the feedback was extremely positive. 

Each session will have a different focus, and will be based on both November mock exam and 

student target data. The sessions delivered aim to support and develop current knowledge and 

understanding in Physics. 

The sessions will be delivered on the following day: Monday 20th February 2023 

Please see below for the timetable of planned sessions: 

Classes Subject Date Time Location 

Selected pupils Biology Monday 20th February 10.00 – 3.30 AY03 

 

Refreshments are provided for all tuition sessions, for all students. If you have any specific dietary 

requirements, please contact Miss Oakman or Mrs Shepherd via email: 

Hannah.Oakman@cncs.school / Nicola.shepherd@cncs.school  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Miss Hannah Oakman   Mr Adam Williams              Mrs Nicola Shepherd 

Head of Year 110   Deputy Headteacher           Head of Science 

 

REPLY SLIP 
 

Student’s Name: ___________________________ Tutor Group: ______________________ 
 

I am happy for my child to take part in the GCSE Biology Revision Session – Monday 20th February 

2023 

I will make arrangements for my child’s safe transportation to and from school. 

 

Signed:  ________________________________ (Parent/Carer)   Date: ___________________ 
 
Please place the reply slip in a sealed envelope and pass to student reception by 15th February 2023. 
 

N Shepherd 
H Oakman 
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